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Sacramento CA 95814 

Dear Senator Hart: 
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SB 1264, HART 

SUPPORT 

Our staff has reviewed your SB 1264 relating to Charter Schools as 
introduced January 3, 1994. 

This is to state that we support the bill. 

Lifting the 100 charter school limit statewide makes sense, we believe, in 
providing school district options relating to charter school status. 
Similarly, an appeals procedure after five-years operation for charter 
schools is timely and appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

John Lockhart 
Legislative Advocate 
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cc: The Honorable Lucy f<Jllea 
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